
 

 

 

 

  

       Leadership and Succession Committee   

 

 

The Leadership Succession Committee develops members in 

organisational leadership roles across the span of their careers 

and mentors members to assume organisational board and 

officer positions at all levels of the organisation. The committee 

selects nominees and prepares ballots.  Ballots are sent to the 

Board of Directors at least four weeks prior to a scheduled  

election. 

 

Current Chair: Ashley Spriggs (Bournemouth University) 

 

What has been the benefit to you in doing this role (career/personal)? 

I have developed my own leadership skills through taking on the role of Chair, this has increased my 

confidence. I have networked with other nurses both in practice and academia across the country and         

more recently, internationally. 

 

What does the role entail? 

 

I chair the LSC meetings which take place throughout the year, usually every month or two. As a team we 

preapre for ballots for positons in Phi Mu and liaise with the board regarding these. 

 

 

What support have you received since taking this role? 

Everyone within Phi Mu has been really supportive, I was quite apprehensive about taking on this role.         

The previous Chair has supported me, and continues to do so, guiding me with different rules and      

regulations regarding the Chapter. The Board members have supported me and met with me to discuss      

how to carry out this role. 

                      

     

 


